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May 13,2002 

Mr. Gregory D. Williams 
Golden Glade Water System 
P.O. Box 231 
Sunrise Beach, MO 65079 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

~h · 1( 

Bob Holden, Govemor • Stephe!l M. Mahfood, Director 

T OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
-WATER PROTECTION AND SOIL CONSERVATION DMSION--­

Jefferson City Regional Office 
210 Hoover Road P.O. Box 176 Jefferson City, MO 65102-0176 

(573)751-2729 
FAX (573)751-0014 

This letter is a follow up to my verbal approval to temporary use of the Golden Glade Water System, 
M03031299, to serve the Eagle Woods Subdivision on Highway KK. in Camden County. As we 
discussed, the approval is given under the following conditions. 

1. You shall collect and submit at least one routine bacteriological sample each month from a 
location in the Eagle VI oods Subdivision that will provide a reasonable representation of the 
drinking water quality in the subdivision. The.monthly sample shall be submitted to the 
Missouri Department of Health Laboratory, 307 West McCarty Street, P.O. Box 570, 
Jefferson City, Missouri, 65102. Within 30 days of the date of his letter, submit a map 
showing the location of the sampling point(s) that will be used in· the. Eagle Woods­
Subdivision. 

2. Within 30 days of the date of this letter, submit to the Missouri Dep~ent of Natural 
Resources' Public Drinking Water Program a request to remain permanently connected to the 
Golden Glade Water System. The request must include engineering plans and specifications 
concerning the construction of the Eagle Woods Subdivision distribution system and 
documentation that the Golden Glade Water System can adequately serve the Eagle Woods 
Subdivision. Plans and specifications shall be prepared and approved by a professional 
engineer registered in the State of Missouri. 
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3. This approval will remain in effect until a final decision is made on the permanent 
connection of the Eagle Woods Subdivision to the Golden Glade Water System to be 
rendered by the Missouri Department ofNatural Resources, Public Drinking Water Program 
or until Eagle Woods Subdivision disconnects from the Golden Glade Water System. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (573) 751-2729. 

Sincerely, 

JEFFERSON CITY REGIONAL OFFICE 

-~-~ · p n . es, .E. 
Pub! Dri ~ ater Unit Chief 

SPJ:nn 

Enclosure 

c: Public Drinking Water Program 
Public Service Commission 


